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6:00 - 10:00 p.m.

LOGAN KAMMERER
Friday, December 3rd

KORY KAY OBERT
Friday, December 10th

STEVE BUCKMAN
Friday, December 17th

A Monthly Publication of the Quincy Country ClubDecember 2021

Comfort Food 
Wednesdays

December 1
Signature Lamb Shanks

December 8
Stuffed Peppers

 
December 15

QCC Fried Chicken

December 22
Shepherd’s Pie

December 29
QCC Signature

Meat Loaf

FAMILY SANTA BRUNCH
Sunday December 19th

11:00 – 1:30 p.m.

	 Santa Live with his elf from 11:00 - 12:30 p.m.
	 Bring your List to give to Santa in Person !!
	 Face Painting, Balloons & Character Artist
	 Reservations required 223-3452

Christmas Seafood Buffet is Back!!
Saturday December 11th

6:00 – 8:00 p.m.
Reservations required 223-3452

Club Closed December 24th & 25th

	
ATTENTION MEMBERS

	 It is time to start preparing the 2022 Quincy Country Club Directory. Please 
check your listing in the 2021 book to see if everything is correct.
	 If you need to make changes, please email qccgolf@adams.net or bring your 
new information to the office.

Enjoy 
the Music

REMINDERS
• 	 Please remember to take your clubs before January 1st if you will need 	
	 them during the shut-down.
• 	 Please be sure to call at least 3 days in advance for reservations to all 		
	 special functions such as Comfort Food, Brunch, and all seasonal events.
• 	 Dining Agreement with Spring Lake Country Club. During our shut-		
	 down, feel free to use the SLCC facility for dining. You will be able to 	
	 charge to your QCC account; however, it will not count toward your 		
	 food and beverage minimum at QCC. Likewise, SLCC members will 		
	 be allowed to use QCC during their shutdown. The club will reopen 		
	 on January 18th, 2022.



	 That time of year where family and friends are together again, spending time just being in 
each other’s presence. Christmas has always been a personal favorite, not only for the gifts but 
more importantly time with family and friends. This time of year always sparks that calling to 
give a little more, serve a little longer, and to sacrifice a little deeper. 
	 We start off with our Pro Shop Open House event scheduled on Thursday, December 
2nd and your chance for prizes and a start (or finish) to your Christmas shopping list. Gideon 
and his staff will be waiting to see you and personally wish you a very Merry Christmas. 
	 Our extremely popular Christmas Seafood Buffet is back this year and sure to be one 
to attend. Call us today to reserve your table for seafood, QCC style, on Saturday, December 
11th. Reservations required. 217 223-3452.
Santa will be in town just for you on Sunday, December 19th. Santa has carved us into his 

busy schedule to visit all the QCC kids. We will have a special Character Artist here to sketch you and your family, also 
Balloons and Face Painting. The club will be closed on December 24th and 25th so your staff can enjoy their family 
traditions. 
	 And finally, our year end “Dine and Dash,” New Year’s Eve Dinner and Kids Clubhouse is scheduled for Friday,  
December 31st. Reservation are required, so plan ahead and call us today!!
	 The QCC staff and I wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
	 Make sure to stop out for our live music performances—enjoy the Christmas season with a live celebration of the best 
holiday ever!
	 The club will be closed from January 1st through January 17th, and will reopen on Tuesday, January 18th, 2022. Our 
Annual Shareholders Meeting will take place in the Ballroom the night of January 18th. Complimentary appetizers will be 
served at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting will start at 7:00 p.m.
	 See you all at the club soon.  Be Safe and God Bless!
						      Matthew Mulherin, Manager
						      qccgm@adams.net  •  Club - 217 223-3452  •  Fax - 217 223-5637
						      Proverbs 9:10 • John 15:16 • 2 Timothy 1:9 • Ephesians 1:11
						      Quincy Country Club
						      “Home of the QU Hawks Golf Teams”
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From Me to YOU!
	 I want to take this opportunity to wish you all an incredibly happy and joyous Christmas! What a day to celebrate 
after the gift that we have received! 
	 The year 2021 presented its challenges, but I am thankful for all that Christ has given me and my family and I truly 
feel blessed to be in the light of Jesus who loved us beyond our own imagination! I am also blessed to be able to serve 
such an incredible membership here at QCC. You all have shown so much support over the years and I cannot tell you 
enough how grateful we are to serve Quincy Country Club. 
	 Each day I reflect on the incredible experiences we have had since arriving in Quincy so many years ago. My wife 
and I are blessed to have our daughter Sydnee and her husband Thomas, and second daughter Schay and her husband 
Andrew as a part of our family. Our twin boys, Samuel and Sawyer make us proud each day and are such a joy to be 
around! They both have incredible talent on the court with basketball and on the field with football. I have been personally 
blessed to have a wife who supports and cares for me and can only direct that credit upward. 
	 The bible says that God so loved the world that he gave his only son that we may have eternal life. (John 3:16) What 
a Christmas Gift!!  Better than any gift that can be produced, purchased, or even received from closest family! He also 
says that whatever you do to the least of these, you have done unto to me (Matthew 25:40) This is our chance to show the 
love that has been freely given to us to those in our path not only during this time but from this day forward. 
	 I hope you all travel safely, love one another, and realize what blessings we have. So, from my family to yours and 
from me to you,
	 Isaiah 9:6  For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be 
called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father Prince of Peace.

	 God Bless to you and yours always!!
		  The Mulherins,   
			   Matthew, Bridgette, Sydnee & Thomas, Schay & Andrew, Sammy & Sawyer
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“New” to New Year’s Eve
“Dine & Dash” Celebration

Friday, December 31st, 2021
 

This year’s event will have one seating starting at 6:30 p.m.
There will be great appetizers and a gourmet sit-down dinner. 

The kids will have a wonderful time at the Kids’ Clubhouse from 6:30 p.m. until 9:00 p.m.
Advance Reservations required for Dinner and Kids’ Clubhouse - 217-223-3452

Must be 4 years or older. 
Each child $10.00 (movies, video games, balloons, face paint and more!!)

Celebrate with the kids and allow them to have a little more fun before heading home!

The Terrace Bar will remain open for beverages throughout the night for your enjoyment.

Club closed January 1st through January 17th, 2022

Annual Stockholders Meeting in the QCC Ballroom
Tuesday, January 18th, 2022

6:30 cocktails  •  7:00 meeting

Enjoy live music from six to ten
Burt Shackleton - Friday, January 21st

Steve Buckman - Friday, January 28th & Saturday, January 29th

FEBRUARY 2022 EVENTS TO REMEMBER
Super Bowl Sunday - February 6th

Valentine’s Sweetheart Dinner - Saturday, February 12th
Great selection of entreés and a wonderful time 
to show how much your spouse means to you!

Reservations are Required - Call Early - 217-223-3452
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     PAR for the course
by Gideon Smith, Head Golf Professional 

     Another busy month at the Club.  November had some really nice days for golfing and 
we thank our members for taking advantage of those days.  As we move into December, 
we want to remind you that the Pro Shop Christmas Sale is on December 2nd from 3-7 
p.m.  We will be popping balloons for your discount this year.  As much fun as the dart 
board was last year, we still have a few holes we have to patch up in the walls from those 
that missed the board.  If you are looking to purchase golf balls as stocking stuffers, make 
sure to stop by sooner than later.  Pro Shops have been put on allocations and who knows 
when the next batch will come in.  There are plenty of golf balls, gloves, and merchandise 

in the Pro Shop, but we just want to make sure that you are aware of possible shortages.  We have a full inventory 
in the Pro Shop and we are ready to wrap your gifts as you pick them out. 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be having members sign-up in 2022 on the website for golf events.  We 
will also have live scoring for most events that require scoring.  The Pro Shop team is learning how to set every-
thing up and transferring the information. There will be information available to the members, questions asked, 
and help given in how to sign up for events.  The calendar will be on the public side of the website along with 
being on the member side.  More information will be coming out as we get closer to spring. 
 
If you own a personal cart and you are driving back and forth to the Club early in the morning or late in the eve-
ning, please check to see if it will be frosty out.  When there is frost on the course and your cart drives across the 
frost, the cart will leave tracks in the grass and hurt the grass. 
 
It is winter golf season, so there is only 1 set of tees out.  Please play from the winter tees that Tim and his staff 
have provided.  This helps keep the course from getting beat up and provides a better recovery period in the spring.
 
We will roughly do 14,000 starts this year, which is well above average for the Club.  Thank you to our members 
for playing and the staff who have done a great job managing a busy golf year.  As golf continues to grow, we 
hope that you recommend the Club to your friends.  The 2022 season will be busier and we will continue to have 
many programs for all members to participate in.  The calendar for the 2022 season is almost set.  I will email out 
the calendar and will also give it to Matthew to email out in the weekly QCC emails.  As you saw above, it will 
also be on the Website.  You should also have access to the calendar from the App.  Most events have remained 
the same and we have added a few new events.  If you are a new member and you are looking to get involved in 
golf, please do not hesitate to contact the Pro Shop.  The Pro Shop team will help you find a game, explain golf 
events, and help you improve your golf game. 
 
	                       Have a Merry Christmas, Happy New Year and keep it in the short grass!
 
                                                                                                         Gideon

Don’t miss the 
Pro Shop Open House & Christmas Sale!

December 2nd  •  3:00 pm – 7:00 pm



			



1	

2	
3	

4	

5	
6	

7	
8	

9	
10

	
11

	

12
	

13
	

14
	

15
	

16
	

17
	

18
	

19
	

20
	

21
	

22
	

23
	

24
	

25
	

26
	

27
	

28
	

29
	

30
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
 3

1

  Quincy Country Club  							                       December 2021

Club  News       Page  5                      

  T
H

U
R

SD
A

Y
   

FR
ID

A
Y

 S
A

TU
R

D
A

Y
   

SU
N

D
A

Y
   

 M
O

N
D

A
Y

   
TU

ES
D

A
Y

   
W

ED
N

ES
D

A
Y

C
O

M
FO

R
T

 F
O

O
D

Sh
ep

he
rd

’s
 P

ie

C
O

M
FO

R
T

 F
O

O
D

St
uf

fe
d 

Pe
pp

er
s

C
O

M
FO

R
T

 F
O

O
D

Si
gn

at
ur

e 
L

am
b 

Sh
an

ks

PR
O

 S
H

O
P/

C
LU

BH
O

U
SE

 C
LO

SE
D

PR
O

 S
H

O
P/

C
LU

BH
O

U
SE

 C
LO

SE
D

PR
O

 S
H

O
P/

C
LU

BH
O

U
SE

 C
LO

SE
D

 
ST

E
V

E
 

B
U

C
K

M
A

N
C

O
M

FO
R

T
 F

O
O

D
Q

C
C

 F
ri

ed
 C

hi
ck

en

         
BO

AR
D 

M
EE

TI
N

G
Ar

riv
al

 - 
5:

30
M

ee
tin

g 
- 6

:0
0

C
lu

b 
C

lo
se

d 
  

L
O

G
A

N
 

K
A

M
M

E
R

E
R

D
ece

mb
er 

20
21

D
ece

mb
er 

20
21

PR
O

 S
H

O
P/

C
LU

BH
O

U
SE

 C
LO

SE
D

K
O

R
Y

 K
A

Y
 

O
B

E
R

T

C
O

M
FO

R
T

 F
O

O
D

Q
C

C
 S

ig
na

tu
re

M
ea

tlo
af

FA
M

IL
Y 

S
A
N
T
A
 

BR
U
N
CH

C
hr

is
tm

as
 

Se
af

oo
d 

B
uf

fe
t

6:
00

 - 
8:

00
 p

.m
.

N
ew

 Y
ea

r’s
 E

ve
“D

in
e 

&
 D

as
h”

 

Pr
o 

Sh
op

 
C

hr
is

tm
as

 S
al

e
3:

00
 - 

7:
00

 p
.m

.


